
September 23, 2019 

 

Dear Parents, 

 Congratulations!  Following a vocal screening, your son/daughter is invited to be a 

member of the ROSEWOOD MAGNET SCHOOL “PANTHER PERFORMERS”.  The 

Panther Performers are a singing group made up of our talented 4th and 5th graders.  This 

membership invitation is considered a privilege for those who wish to have the opportunity 

to develop their singing voices and to perform in an ensemble of dedicated musicians. 

 The chorus will rehearse every Wednesday and Friday for the entire school year 

from 8:10am - 8:40am in the music room. The first rehearsal for the Panther Performers 

will be on Friday, September 27, 2018 from 8:10am - 8:40am, before school.  Chorus 

members will meet me or Ms. Woodson on the benches in front of the school by the music 

room at 8:10. Parents do not drop your child off unless you see Ms. Woodson or Mrs. 

Palmer in front of the school or your child will not be supervised! They may not enter until 

we let them through the gate.  Students are to bring a completed Membership Application 

to the first rehearsal.  Any student not having the Membership Application will NOT be 

allowed to attend.  

  Attached to this letter, you will find the GUIDELINES for all chorus members.  

Students and parents must read it carefully and completely.  Please understand the 

behavior and attendance policies must be strictly adhered to.  Thank you in advance for 

you cooperation and taking the time to read this important information. 

 We look forward to the first rehearsal and are very excited about a super singing 

year!  There is definitely an abundance of talent and musical intelligence here at Rosewood 

Magnet School!  Here’s your chance to demonstrate your “Panther Pride”...so don’t miss out 

on all the singing and performing fun!  If you have any questions concerning the guidelines 

or this letter, please contact me at school at 564-3878. 

Sing-cerely, 

JoAnn Palmer      

Andrea Woodson 

Rosewood Magnet School 


